
 

Here is what is happening in 
first grade... 
The Turkey in disguise 
project is due on November 
8th. Our Thanksgiving feast 
will be Friday, November 
22nd.  
Smiley Math number 1 and 
2 have already gone home. 
Family Science number 1 
went home. 
Please continue practicing 
your sight words daily. 
Thank you for all your 

support at home😊 
 


